Every year, the public schools should be fully funded and adjusted for inflation. Public schools
shouldn't have to depend on property taxes to fully function.

If you don't fully fund our public schools in Ohio, property taxes will have to be raised again putting
many people out of their homes. Many of those people are retirees who want to remain in their
homes but can't afford higher taxes.

What about the $5 million in vouchers that is given to charters and private schools? Ohio taxpayers
are subsidizing those schools, and that is wrong since the 2021 income eligibility level was
eliminated. There is no oversight of vouchers, and that money steals from the public schools.

Every child in Ohio deserves the best education possible.

Sincerely.
Barbara Cicalese
203 W Water St

Sandusky, OH 44870



